
Appendix 4 – Police email 

 

To: Licensing <SBSLLLE0@southampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: 16 Hanover Bldg variation 

 

Police have no objection to this proposed variation. 

  

Jackie 

  

PC 24272 Cherry 

Western Licensing Dept 

Southampton Central Police Station 

Southern Road 

Southampton 

SO15 1AN 

 


